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1P BUBBLE 

We have a great first week back in 1P.  We started the 

week thinking about how life and school have changed 

over the past few weeks. We draw the people in our bub-

ble and drew our friends that 

are still at home. We wrote 

letters to our friends.  

 

Throughout the week we have 

been learning to weave. Keep an 

eye on the website and our page to see how the project progresses!  

 

12th 

June 

2020 

MESSAGE FROM THE FAMILY OF SARA PHIPPS 

To Governors, Staff & Children, 

 

I just wanted to thank you for the cards and flowers.  Reading the cards did help with my grieving pro-

cess.  I also want to say a big thank you for the wonderful turn out of children and staff when we drove 

past Rushey Green School, it was so nice to see and very overwhelming.  We 

certainly felt the warmth and love in the car, you did Sara proud.  A big 

thank you from me and my boys Nathan and Andre. 

 

As a family we are trying to move forward and it’s going to take sometime 

but we have to remember the beautiful memories of Sara. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Black Lives Matters 
This week our curriculum focus has been Black Lives Matters. The 
children that have been in school were given the opportunity to dis-
cuss the protests in the community and globally about the unlawful 
murder of an innocent black man George Floyd in Minneapolis. The 
protests have highlighted the racial inequality of black people  

around the world including the police brutality that many black people face on a daily basis. 
 
The children were able to discuss their thoughts and feelings about the racial injustice that black people 
face as well as discuss their own experiences. Here are quotes from their heartfelt poems  
” Believe in me, I can do it. Educate me, so I be a scientist.” “If black lives matter, why are they treated so 
differently? The colour of their skin shouldn’t be the reason for their inequality. “ 
 
We created a video linked to the Black Lives Matter movement checkout our twitter feed next week to 
view it. Take a look at some of the amazing pieces of artwork created by each bubble of children, as well 
as the letters, statements and poems about racial inequality.  
 
Truly inspirational pieces that show the commitment and awareness of the children at Rushey Green 
have to eradicate the systematic racism of black people because we want to be able to BREATHE! 
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